
To Our Sorrento Patients 

We are writing this letter to tell you of a change we are making to our 
Sorrento dental office.  After 19 years of providing dental care to our 
patients in Sorrento and surrounding communities, we will be consolidating 
our practice to our Salmon Arm clinic as of May 1st.

This was not an easy decision for us and many factors came in to play. 
Firstly, staffing shortages when trying to operate two separate offices. 
Secondly, our desire to update the Sorrento office with the digital aspects of 
dentistry now available was too cost prohibitive. Digitization in dentistry is 
here to stay and is fully available in our Salmon Arm clinic.

We would very much like to continue providing dental care to all our 
patients of record in our Salmon Arm practice (Hudson Dental) at 
#207-270 Hudson Ave NE (above Pharmasave). 


If you have an appointment scheduled in our Sorrento practice, our staff 
will be reaching out to you.  Alternately,  you can contact the office at 
(250)832-7066 or info@hudsondentalclinic.com.


We look forward to seeing you in Salmon Arm.


Drs Tim Bollans & Mhairi Russell



